
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: P Kagema <  
Date: May 11, 2021 at 11:18:06 AM PDT 
To: Bert Manzo <  
Cc: Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Moving from Hayward 

  

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the 
content is safe. 

Hi Bubba, 
 
Trust you are well. 
 
Just wanted to let you know that my family relocated earlier this year to the central valley and we'll 
therefore not be able to continue actively serving in the KHCG task force. 
 
Regards, 
 
Patrick K Kariuki 
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